
 

 

 

 

 

22 November 2021         

 

John Tokia 

fyi-request-17642-136329f8@requests.fyi.org.nz 

Ref: OIA-9104 

Dear John 

 

Transferring the request you made under the Official Information Act 1982 

 

Thank you for your email of 21 November 2021 requesting a CCTV footage of an incident that 

occurred on 20 March 2021 at Puna Rere Drive, Whangarei. 

 

The information you have requested is more closely connected with the functions of Whangarei District 

Council than with Waka Kotahi NZ Transport Agency. Therefore, I am transferring your request to 

Whangarei District Council under section 14 of the Official Information Act 1982. 

 

The time limit for their response to you is 20 working days from 22 November 2021, so you can expect 

a response from Whangarei District Council on or before 20 December 2021. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Leisa Coley 

Senior Manager Government 


